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People with time for Children 

 
 

26th February 2018 
 
Holly Berries Class 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Forest Schools Session – Friday 2nd March 
 
On Friday 2nd March Holly Berries Class will be taking part in a Forest Schools session on 
the school site. 
 
Please ensure your child is sent in with appropriate clothing – warm waterproof coat and 
trousers if you have them, long sleeved t-shirts, jumpers, trousers, warm socks and 
wellington boots or sturdy shoes, Please also bring a change of clothed (just in case!). It is 
forecast to be very cold this week so hats, gloves and scarves too! 
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss Haynes 
Holly Berries Class Teacher  
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